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Weekly Local Navigation Warning Summary Monday 22 July 2024 
 
 

 

 
Kawau Bay – The beacon between Algies Bay and Goldsworthy Bay has been reported as 
missing. 
 
Great Barrier Island – The Paget Rock isolated danger buoy (Fl(2).4s) has been reported 
missing. 
     
WAITEMATA HARBOUR 
 
Waitemata - The Rangitoto Channel Southern Leading beacon (Dir.F.WRG) int no. 3746.1 
has been reported as unlit. 
 
Waitemata - The Bayswater no.1 starboard beacon (Fl.G.3s) int no 3770.01 has been 
reported missing. Mariners are advised to exercise caution when navigating in the area. 
 
Waitemata - The Whau River no.6 lit beacon (Q.R) int no. 3837.1 has been reported as 
missing. Mariners are advised to exercise caution when navigating in the area. 
 
Waitemata - The Saltworks Port hand beacon (Coastguard Bay) (Q(3).R.8s) has been 
reported destroyed. Mariners are advised to exercise caution when navigating in the area. 
 
Waitemata - The Northcote Mooring area SE Port hand beacon in charted position 36° 
49.64S   174° 45.37E has been temporarily positioned at 36° 49.60S   174°45.33E. Final 
position will be advised in due course. 
  
MANUKAU HARBOUR 
  
Manukau - The Tokaroa Point starboard beacon (Fl.G.4s) Int no. 4110.07 has been reported 
as destroyed. A temporary green buoy is reported to be in its place. Mariners are advised to 
navigate with caution in the area. 
   
CANCELLED NAVIGATION WARNINGS  
 
Hauraki Gulf - The Spray Rock isolated danger buoy (Fl(2).5s) has been replaced with a lit 
beacon. Refer to Notice to Mariners NZ 60/24 
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